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The emergency route in North Portland needs addressing and funding. It is 

unconscionable that the legislature would not consider funding initial stages for 

preparation to evacuate thousands of people in an earthquake or other natural 

disaster. Please see that funds are available for beginning the process of providing 

safe exit routes for St Johns, Kenton, and other vulnerable neighborhoods. Thank 

you 


